
From: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Sent: Thursday, April 09, 2015 12:57 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: FW: WARZ-CD  BSTA-20150407ABM - INTERFERENCE AGREEMENT 
ATTACHED 
Attachments: WARZ-CD_WACN-LP INTERFERENCE AGREEMENT.pdf 
 
 
 
From: Tim Sawyer [mailto:tzsawyer@mullengr.com]   
Sent: Thursday, April 09, 2015 12:54 PM  
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh  
Cc: Gerald Waters; jmullaney@mullengr.com  
Subject: Re: WARZ-CD BSTA-20150407ABM - INTERFERENCE AGREEMENT ATTACHED 
 
Mr. Hossein Hashemzadeh (FCC) 
 
Hossein, 
 
In response to a telephone inquiry by your staff (Mr. Mohammad Habib)  
this morning – please  
associated the existing  “interference” agreement between Stations WARZ-
CD and WACN-LP with the  
pending STA request BSTA-20150407ABM by WARZ-CD . 
 
The agreement is attached as a pdf file.  Additionally, it can be found 
as an engineering exhibit in WARZ- 
CD’s FCC Applications, BMPDTA-20100323AJG, and LM 0000001094. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
Tim Sawyer 
Mullaney Engineering, Inc. 
4937 G - Green Valley Road • Monrovia, Maryland 21770 
703.848.2130 Direct Line • 301.921.0115 General Office 
This electronic message and its attachments may  contain information that 
is confidential or privileged. If you are  
not the intended recipient we ask that you notify us immediately via 
reply e-mail and delete or destroy this  
message and any copies of it. Thank you for your cooperation.  
 


